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On to Demonstration:  The Next Critical Steps 
 

Dear Colleagues,   

We are excited to inform you that the annual Molten Salt Reactor (MSR) Workshop will be held 
virtually on October 14 and 15, 2020.  

While we were optimistic that we could welcome you to a traditional face-to-face workshop, that is 
not going to be possible this year. We have decided instead to host a two-day virtual meeting. It is 
important to us all that we maintain the momentum toward the deployment of molten salt reactors, 
and the annual workshop is a central element of that effort. 

The two-day event is currently planned as morning and afternoon sessions with approximately six 
hours of presentations each day, running from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm EDT. Last year’s event was a 
great success, and advanced registration reached facility capacity early. This year’s meeting will be 
open to the public, so we are expecting even greater participation. The virtual event will be held 
using the Zoom meeting platform and is limited to 350 people.  Please make plans to register as 
soon as you can. There is no registration fee, and badging is not required. Visit the MSR Workshop 
website at https://msrworkshop.ornl.gov/ for the latest information and to register. 

We certainly hope this note finds you and your family doing well and in good health and spirits in 
these unusual and challenging times, and we further hope that the MSR workshop provides an 
opportunity for us all to see one another and again share our common interests. 

Regards, 

David E. Holcomb 
General Chair 
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